
 
  

                                                                                                     
 
Dear Potential Sponsor: 
 
Unity Presbyterian Church will be hosting the 16th  annual Woodleaf Tomato Festival on Saturday, 
August 17, 2024 from 9:00-3:00.   A day full of live entertainment, contests, silent auction, craft 
vendors, food to enjoy and a parade!     
 
We are seeking sponsors to help make this community event possible.  With you as a partner, our 
festival will be a great success.  We have had many faithful supporters and without you all this couldn't 
happen, so a heartfelt thank you to all previous and new sponsors.  The proceeds from the Tomato 
Festival will be used for church and community mission work. 
 
On behalf of Unity Presbyterian Church and the Woodleaf Tomato Festival Committee, we hope you 
will consider helping sponsor this community event.  It's a fun, family day.  Your support is 
appreciated!  Please see the attached for sponsorship levels and recogniton opportunities. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.  We look forward to hearing from you and 
hope to see you at the festival. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Woodleaf Tomato Festival Committee 
 
 
Unity Presbyterian Church 
PO Box 28 
Woodleaf, NC 27054         
704-278-4248 
Email:  woodleaftomatofestival@yahoo.com 
Website:  unitypresbyterianchurch.com 
 
Tax ID# 56-1403069 
 
 


